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School Zone Project Update: 

Following the River Hall Community Development Board meeting on April 3rd , an application was 

submitted to Lee County Development Services seeking approval to create a proposed school zone in front 

of the River Hall Elementary School. The proposed school zone would reduce the speed limit in front of 

the school to 20 MPH during school drop off and pickup hours. The school zone will incorporate signs 

with flashing lights to indicate when the school zone is active along with signs and pavement markings to 

indicate the limits of the zone. The application is currently under review by County staff. 


